


just want this done with no cost to the county. Not one
commissioner came to the public meetings you held also
they have not held one public meeting to hear the facts
about the safety of our septic tanks and the cleanliness of
our waters.

The Charlotte County commission has been in cahoots and meeting privately with EU since before 2020 and
not once with the residents of our island

Please do not approve EU’s application , if you feel it necessary have each septic tank inspected as needed but
at this point no one even the people paid by Jack have shown the need for these millions of dollars to be spent
by the residents.

Sent from my iPhone




